
XXXI  IAHR congress, Sep 2005

11th-16th September 2005, Seoul, Korea.

  

Prof. J. Ganoulis represented INWEB at the XXXI congress of the International Association of
Hydraulic Engineering and Research with the theme of "Water Engineering for the Future -
Choices and Challenges". 

http://www.iahr2005.or.kr 
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